
Hasmonean Admission Appeals 2022 
 

Secondary Transfer:  

Offers will be made by your Local Authority on behalf of Hasmonean through the coordinated 

admission scheme on 1st March 2022. 

If your application for a place is not successful you have a right of appeal to an Independent Appeals 

Panel.  

Appeals will be dealt with as follows:  

Your appeal, together with any supporting paperwork, must be submitted in writing to the Clerk to 
the Admission Appeals Panel, c/o Hasmonean High School, Holders Hill Road, Hendon, London NW4 
1NA by Thursday 12th May 2022.  
 
Appeals will be held during the week commencing 20th June 2022.  
 
Due to Covid-19 restrictions by the DfE, you will be given at least 14 calendar days’ written notice of 
the appeal hearing, unless you waive this right. 
 
At that time you will be given another deadline for submitting any additional written evidence. Any 
information received after that deadline may not be considered.  
 
 
Sixth Form Appeals:  
Sixth Form appeals will not be held before confirmation of examination results on which the offer of 
a place depends.  You will be given at least 14 calendar days’ written notice of the appeal hearing, 
unless you waive this right.  
 
 
In-Year Admissions:  

If your application is unsuccessful you have a right to appeal.  You will be given at least 28 calendar 
days from the date of notification that your application was unsuccessful to prepare and lodge your 
written appeal. 
 
Due to Covid-19 restrictions by the DfE, you will be given at least 14 calendar days’ written notice of 
the appeal hearing, unless you waive this right. 
 
At that time you will be given another deadline for submitting any additional written evidence. Any 
information received after that deadline may not be considered.  
 
 

--------------------------------- 
Please be aware that due to the Coronavirus pandemic, regulations have been amended by the 
government until 30 September 2022.  Please refer to the government website for the most recent 
information and guidance.  Appeals will take place via video conferencing unless otherwise requested. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/admission-appeals-for-school-places/coronavirus-
covid-19-school-admission-appeals  
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